
Hi Team 
 
Would it be possible to break out the Personal Radio Service (UHF CB) and structure the fees the 
same as the Amateur Radio service. 
As most to the repeaters throughout New Zealand are run by clubs or individuals providing a non-
profit service to the community. 
A reduction in annual fee I believe would help New Zealand get more PRS repeaters licenced and 
running.  Which is a great asset in times of natural disaster 
like the Christchurch earthquake. 
 
Regards 

Mike Barnes  

PO Box 218  
Christchurch 8041 

 
Mobile +64 21 679 479  
Home   +64 3 313 3321  

Email   Mike@Barnes.net.nz  
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